Dear Santa Claus,
I am writing to invite you to my home in Poland.

Every year at Christmas my parents buy presents for my sistet, for me
and for each other. But I want to see YOU; not in the picture, not in
the TV or in the computer but alive in my living room, with my family.
We can sit together at the table near Christmas tree. We have got a
beautiful Christmas tree. I am sure you will like it.

Of course, we are waiting for your presents but this can be an amazing
evening when you eat Christmas Eve dinner with us. Polish traditional
dishes are delicious. We eat, for example, cabbage with mushrooms,
pasta with sweet poppy, beetroot borsht and fish.

Please, visit me this year. I can't wait for Christmas and for you!




